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Oregon has some of the most strict agricultural labor laws and worker protection in 

the country, why do we need more?  

 

This bill simply adds more bureaucracy and will increase all Oregon citizens' taxes. 

The government doesn't need to make it any hard to do business of any kind, 

especially farming and ranching in this state.  

 

This not only threatens Oregon small farms and ranches with all the legal and 

bureaucratic costs to comply it will raise consumer prices while not helping the 

farmworker. Oregon agriculture already has a labor shortage. How is driving small 

farms and ranches out of business helping the farmworkers, our natural resources or 

consumers?  


